
Engineering has reviewed the plans for the Arbor Trace Apartments project submitted November 8, 
2016 and have the following comments: 
 

1. Please add note to plans (at a minimum sheet 7, 9A and 9) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2. Resubmittal of plans to Engineering is not necessary. 
3. Construction Management has no further comments. 
4. Engineering has no further comments. 

 
 

ECHO FARMS BOULEVARD SIDEWALK NOTE: 
 
DUE TO VARYING SITE CONDITIONS, THE DESIGN AND FINAL CONFIGURATION 
OF THE PROPOSED SIDEWALK ALONG ECHO FARMS BOULEVARD ARE SUBJECT 
TO FIELD EVALUATION AND VERIFICATION.  THE CITY OF WILMINGTON 
ENGINEERING DIVISION, MALPASS ENGINEERING (ENGINEERING CONSULTANT), 
CONTRACTOR AND PROPERTY OWNER SHALL JOINTLY DETERMINE ANY FIELD 
CHANGES NECESSARY FOR THE SIDEWALK LAYOUT TO FUNCTION PROPERLY. 


